From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 21 February 2013 17:39
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:39 PM on 21 Feb 2013 from Mr Ian OHare.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian OHare

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Rose Cottage West Street, Shutford, Oxfordshire OX15 6PH


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This case has wasted thousands of pounds of tax payers money. The applicants continue to ride a coach and horses through the panning system. The council objects and wins, the villagers object and win yet here we are again. Another fabrication on their part to gain what they publicly declared in the Banbury Guardian some years ago to never open the Bishops Blaize as a pub again. With an apparent track record of similar practices, (see other posts from objectors) we can see them for what they are and yet here we are again spending more money on preventing them from ripping the heritage out of a village. And at what cost, an incubator for the Horton, a job saved in the counci, a youth centre open for a few more months?Please get to grip with this and once and for all follow the wishes of the residents and supporters of the Bishop Blaize and the local taxpayer and get these people to repair what they have broken and either open again as a licenced premise or accept one of the many offers to sell.


